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We have been learning all about our new text for the 

half term, ‘What is snow?’  
 

Something Special 
 

At home why not have a try at making snowflakes?  If 

your child is not ready for scissors, they can tear the 

paper but why not support your child in using child 

sized scissors to create their own unique snowflakes? 
 

 
 

For those who like to get messy, why not have fun with 

paint and eco glitter to create handprint snowflakes? 
 

 
 

Or for those who like to get sticky with glue, why not 

find some twigs outside and craft into snowflakes. 
 

 
 

And remember… 

 
 
 

        

This Weeks Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories: What is snow? By Usborne Books 

Song: The Frost Is In The Air 

Rhyme: Snowflakes 

Watching: Winter Vocabulary 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S_8

M83PSncE 

Please ensure your child has a warm coat and spare 

clothes in their green bag. 
 

The top of the children’s pegs are for letters only, 

please pop gloves, hats etc inside your child’s coat 

sleeve, inside the coat pockets or in the boxes under 

their pegs with their photos on. 
 

A polite reminder that mobile phones are not to be 

used in the classroom   

 

Wednesday 12th February  

Parents Consultations 

Sign Up sheets will be available from Mon 3rd Feb in the 

school main reception 

Friday 14th February 

Last day of Spring 1 Term 

17th – 21st February  

Half Term:  ‘Things I Love’ Sheets can be completed if you 

would like to be and shared upon return on Mon 24th Feb 

 

Reminders    

Upcoming Events 
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